Dear Ma'am, Sir,

We live at 92A Belsize Road and have a dead tree in our private garden. We are writing to seek your
permission for removal of this tree. 1 am attaching some pictures of this tree.

T am also attaching my previous correspondence with Tom Little at the planning department. Mr Little had
visited out property to assess the trees in our garden when we moved into the property 3 years back. The
tree in question at that time was another one which seems to be healthy now. However, after his
examination of the trees, Mr Little had expressed concern about the decay of the tree which is dead now.

Please feel free to call me on_if you need any further information. Ilook forward to having
your permission of the dead tree.

Many thanks,
Sohini Abhat



















